Worplesdon Primary School — Weekly Update

WO

Dear Parents / Carers,

Friday 10" November

We have had a lovely week in Falcons.

In Food Tech this week, we made cheese scones. The children got themselves into teams and worked together well.

One of the highlights of the week was visiting the alpacas on the school field. The handler shared lots of information
about the alpacas and the children listened beautifully. The best part was being able to go closer to the alpacas and
stroke them. We were all very excited!

In social context this week, the children focused on what things help to make a game successful. For example, turn
taking, listening to one another and making sure the rules are clear. We ended the session playing ‘Bertie Bingo’'.

Today the children did a minute silence in the classroom to respect the soldiers for Remembrance Day. We were so
proud of how sensible and respectful they were.

Congratulations on these children receiving a golden leaf this week:

Ella — For being a fantastic role model each and every day.
Julien — For demonstrating great independence in Food Tech this week — you were a star!

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.
Best wishes,

The Falcons Team



